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Dear MP name,

10-minute rule bill – renewable liquid fuels for oil homes like mine – 11th January 2023
I am writing to make you aware of a 10-minute rule bill being put forward by George Eustice, MP for Camborne and Redruth, on 11th January 2023. It would help oil heated homes like mine in your constituency to switch to a greener renewable liquid fuel. I strongly believe this will have significant benefits for your rural constituents and I urge you to support George.
Renewable Liquid Heating Fuel Bill
Bill to reduce the duty charged on renewable liquid heating fuel; to provide for the imposition of obligations on suppliers of heating fuel in relation to the supply of renewable fuel; and for connected purposes.
I understand the government has proposed banning the installation of replacement fossil fuel boilers in the home from 2026 in favour of heat pumps. As a home on oil heating, I want to play my part in reducing my carbon emissions but I am very concerned about these plans.
The average air source heat pump now costs nearly £13,000 and that doesn’t include any additional improvements needed in my home for a heat pump to work efficiently. This is hugely disruptive and simply unaffordable, particularly as my other bills are also increasing.
I would instead like the option of keeping my boiler but switching to a greener renewable liquid fuel, which would significantly reduce my carbon emissions with a much lower upfront cost. I understand one solution is a fuel called Hydrotreated Vegetable Oil (HVO) which is already being used in over one hundred homes as part of a trial.
I am pleased George Eustice MP is fighting for a fairer future for oil heated homes like mine by helping to make this renewable liquid fuel more affordable. As a constituent on oil heating, I urge you to make my voice heard.

Yours sincerely,

Your name
